
   

 

 

   

  

  

  

 

 

 

       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December, January and February
   

 

*  * S * N * O * W *  * 
We DO NOT follow Salem-Keizer for snow 
related closures. We understand parents 
need to work and we make our best efforts 
to stay open even when the schools are 
closed.  

&

 

No School 
Be sure to let us know if your child will or will not be here  
January 2nd & 3rd  
January 20th  
January 24th  
February 17th  
March 6th  
March 19th-20th  
March 23rd-27th  

In February we will be having 
Va]e_pi_e¶m Day Palpiem i_ phe 
classes. Be watching for class 

lists and sign-up sheets.  
 

Be sure your child has everything they need each day - 
Blanket and sheet to sleep with during nap time, extra clothes; warm or cool 
set to stay in a gallon size bag labeled with child’s name, pack of diapers & ϭ 
package of wipes – must be labeled (infant/toddlers only)  
**Bottles are brought daily – must be labeled (infants only)  
**Sippy cup brought daily – must be labeled (1 year old – 2 ½ year old) 
**Pacifiers to leave in cubby (infants only)   
**Formula or breast milk (labeled with child’s name)  
**Pack n’ play sheet (infants/toddlers only) 



We LOVE our teachers and so does your 
child. Look at our teacher wall and see what 
\oXU childÁV WeacheU likeV. Feel fUee Wo bUing 
a little treat and tell them thanks for all the 
time and love they give to your child. We 
know it is hard to leave your child and we 
thank you for choosing us.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

�Keizer Chemewa Rd.�  158 Chemewa Rd. N.  �503.393.0841�  7:00am-5:30pm 
�Keizer River Rd.�   530 Dietz Rd. N.  �503.390.1270�              6:45am-*6:15pm 
�Salem Parkway�   982 Shangri La Ave N.  �503.390.1342�  7:00am-5:30pm 
�West Salem�   640 Bartell Dr. NW  �503.990.7729�            6:15am-*6:15pm 
 

December:  
In December, our theme is: Winter in the Woods    
 

We will also focus on letters Bb, Oo, and Pp and numbers 7 and 8 
 

 

January: 
In January the theme is: Baby Animals 

We will also focus on letters Cc, and Ss, Rr and 
numbers 9 and 10. 

 
 

February: 
In February, our theme is: Nursery Rhymes    
We will also focus on letters Aa, Gg, and  
Qq and numbers 11 and 12. 

 
 

Thank you for sticking to your contracted 
pick up and drop off times. We are required 
to follow specific ratio guidelines and if you 
drop your child off earlier than their time, we 
may have to ask you to wait for additional 
staff to arrive. If you are unsure of your 
contracted time, please feel free to ask -  


